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Comments from Jane Bokunewicz, faculty director of the Lloyd D. Levenson 
Institute of Gaming, Hospitality and Tourism (LIGHT) , Stockton University  School 
of Business , on the September  2021 numbers released today by the Division of 
Gaming Enforcement:  

Based on a variety of matrices, September 2021 exceeded even 2019 which was a very 
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